From: Isis Charest

To: Keith Scully; Betsy Robertson; Doris McConnell; Laura Mork; Eben Pobee; John Ramsdell; Chris Roberts; City
Council

Subject: [EXTERNAL] Mur-70

Date: Saturday, September 3, 2022 10:14:21 AM

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of Shoreline. Do not click links or open attachments unless
you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

I am writing today September 3, 2022 to ask for your support to add Keep Trees to Mur-70,
developers
must save a minimum of 10 percent to Mur-70 future building developments.

I read today in Currents from the City of Shoreline that on August 15 the City Council passed
Resolution 494 declaring a climate emergency and directing the City to take
accelerated and comprehensive action to address the problem.

However,
not once were the value of our standing Trees even mentioned!!

That means it's time for City of Shoreline to

RECOGNIZE AND UTILIZE THE VALUE OF OUR STANDING TREES in all commercial
building sites. Your current rules will create heat islands, increase pollution and the costs of
energy to residents.

We as residents of Shoreline are watching.
Isis Charest
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